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A WORD FROM THE BISHOP’S WARDEN

ST. PAUL’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH  
A U G U S T   2 0 1 5

AUGUST 2
Morning Prayer

Lay Reader:  Don Kiefer

AUGUST 9
Holy Eucharist:  The Rev. Hutcherson

Lay Reader:  John Tarver

AUGUST 16
BISHOP’S COMMITTEE 

Morning Prayer
Lay Reader:  Kate French

AUGUST 23
Holy Eucharist

T H E  R T.  R E V.  M A R T Y  F I E L D  
The Rev. Canon Bill Fasel
Lay Reader:   Sam French

Pot Luck with  Q & A with Bishop Field

AUGUST 30
SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONAL EUCHARIST 

Holy Eucharist:  The Rev. Larry Lewis
Lay Reader:   John Tarver

ALTAR:  BARBARA CROSSLEY

Dear All,

The only constant is change!  How many times 
have you heard this in the business world?  It's 
true at St. Paul's too.  I'm sorry to announce 
that Keith and Susan Livingston are moving, 
back to Texas, where there is less mold than 
there is in the Missouri area.  Keith and Susan 
have been a part of St. Paul's for a number of 
years now and will be sorely missed.  Also 
missed will be their extended family, children 
and grandchildren.  In fact, the vast majority of 
baptisms lately have been Livingston 
grandchildren!  Visit anytime and St. Paul's 
stands ready for any future baptisms.  Our 
prayers are with you.  May Keith find a fishing 
hole comparable to Truman Lake, and, more 
importantly, may Susan find relief from the 
mold of this part of Missouri.
 
Also please note that Bishop Field's visitation 
to St. Paul's is on Sunday August 23rd.  Father 
Fasel will also be with us that day.  Please 
make an effort to be with us on that day as we 
welcome Bishop Field to St. Paul's.

Don

SUNDAY SERVICES
  
  9:00 AM     SUNDAY SCHOOL
 10:00 AM    HOLY EUCHARIST
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http://www.nermwestmo.org/home0.aspx
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CROSSLEY DEDICATION

BISHOP FIELDʼS NEW SCHEDULE
Bishop  Fieldsʼ visitations to churches in the 
diocese will follow a new pattern:  one visit 
on a Sunday with the next year being a visit 
on a weekday  to meet with the leadership 
team of the local church.  Confirmations will 
be held regionally in the future.

INSTRUCTIONAL EUCHARIST
On August 30, Rev. Lewis and John Tarver will 
be holding an instructional Eucharist on 

Sunday morning.  It is part of Kaitlin 
Gladfelterʼs preparation for her confirmation.  
This special service should be good 
instruction for all of us!  Please plan to attend 
and learn more about how we celebrate our 
faith.

CARE NOTES
Nancy Gaines - living at Clinton Healthcare 
and Rehabilitation.  She enjoys visits and 
cards.
Karen Johnson - continues to divide her time 
between her home and her daughterʼs.
Brenda DʼAunoy - is recovering at home.  
Hope you are back with us soon, Brenda!
Gertrude Nau - living at The Arbors of 
Glendale Gardens.  She is Sheryl Kieferʼs 
mother and a lifelong Presbyterian, but will be 
worshiping with us.  

AUGUST  2015  ANNIVERSARIES
7 - Sam and Kate French
8 - Trevor & Kristen (French) Pelon Wedding

AUGUST 2015  BIRTHDAYS 
9 - Betsy Gretzinger-Vida
21 - Gregg Etter, Jr.
21- Lila Foster
31 - Gertrude Nau (Sherylʼs Mother)

St. Paul’s Episcopal Church
P.O. Box 453
Clinton, Missouri  64735

The Crossley’s family was in attendance July 12 
as the purple Superfrontal was dedicated.  Please 
notice the photo and plaque on the wall that 
backs the nursery which lists all of  Bob’s 
contributions to our church.


